
“Be a Buddy, Not a Bully” 

Peer Education sessions on Bullying 

With an increase in cases of bullying in the present day schools’ scenario, the Peer Educators of DPS 

Gurgaon conducted interactive sessions on “Bullying”, for the students of classes VI, VII and VIII on the 

11th, 12th and 25th of July 2017. 

The module was designed to create awareness regarding the concerns at various levels. It laid emphasis 

on the behaviour characteristics of the bully, the victim and the bystander. The session further helped 

students to identify potential bullies. It outlined the different kinds of bullying and equipped students to 

identify coping strategies to deal with it. Through brainstorming sessions and role plays, students were 

able to empathize with the turmoil faced by the victim. Students were once again apprised about the 

Anti-bullying committee and the necessary steps to be taken in case of bullying. The golden rule of Zero 

Tolerance for bullying at DPS Gurgaon was reiterated. 

The session was very positively received by the students who participated enthusiastically.  

Well done Peer Educators! 

 

 

 


